
CH2M HILL 

4041 Jefferson Plaza NE 

Suite 200 

Albuquerque, NM 87109 

Tel 505.855-5227 CH2MHILL 
Fax 505.883.7507 

April 29,2010 

Mr. Steve Smith 
Fort Worth District, Corps of Engineers 
819 Taylor Street, Room 3A12 
Fort Worth, TX 76102-0300 

Subject: 	 Final- NMED Revision Parcel 6 RCRA Facility Investigation Work Plan, 
Fort Wingate Depot Activity, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Smith, 

Please find enclosed hard copies and electronic copies of the Final- NMED Revision Parcel 6 RFI Work 
Plan. A response to comments document for the 4 February 2010 NMED comments is provided as 
Appendix N ofthe RFI Work Plan, The response to comments document also provides a cross reference 
between the comment response and where the change is incorporated into the work plan. As directed by 
the Corps, CH2M HILL has incorporated changes into this document in accordance with the review 
comments. An electronic copy of the work plan in redline-strikeout format has also been submitted to 
the NMED as requested in their 4 February 2010 correspondence with the Army. 

If you have any questions regarding the enclosed documents please feel free to contact Mr. Jeff Johnston 
or Mr. Jeff Gamlin in our Albuquerque office at (505) 884-5600 or bye-mail at 
Jeffrey.Jo:mston@)ch2m.com or Jeff.Gamlin(t«ch2m.com. 

Sincerely. 
CH2MHILL 

JeffJohns10n, CHMM 
Proj ect Manager 

Enclosure: 	 Final- NMED Revision Parcel 6 RCRA Facility Investigation Work Plan w/CD. 
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